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Invitation to Public Meeting 
 
The Hughes Springs ISD District Site-Based Committee will meet on 
June 13, 2022, at 11:30 AM, in the High School Library to prepare for 
its submission of the consolidated federal application and review our 
current Return to In-Person Instruction and Continuity of Services Plan. 
The public is invited, and public comment is welcomed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


